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                 Ref:  SDT/INSTO/EOPI.002/2016 
                       Madrid, 24 October 2016 

 
 
Subject:  Letter of Acceptance of the Croatian Sustainable Tourism Observatory (CROSTO) as 

Member of the International Network of Sustainable Tourism Observatories (INSTO) 
 
 
Dear Dr. Čorak, 
 

This is in reference to your application letter dated July 27th 2016, expressing the interest of the 
Croatian Sustainable Tourism Observatory (CROSTO) to become a member of the International Network of 
Sustainable Tourism Observatories (INSTO). 

 
After careful consideration and verification of compliance with the established prerequisites by our 

Sustainable Development of Tourism Programme and based on their positive recommendation, I am pleased 
to inform you that your aforementioned application has been approved and consequently the Croatian 
Sustainable Tourism Observatory (CROSTO), for the Adriatic Croatian region, is therefore accepted as a 
member of our International Network of Sustainable Tourism Observatories, which implies the immediate 
recognition and coming into force, as per the date of transmission of this official communication, of all the 
rights and obligations of an INSTO member.  

 
I look forward to a fruitful cooperation and thank you for your commitment ensuring the sustainable 

development of tourism. 
 
Please accept my sincere congratulations! 

 
 

               Yours sincerely, 
 

                                     
                         Márcio Favilla 


